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Come To Huntsville For DLHW 2012! 
Bob Davenport, VP of Marketing/PR 

vp-marketing@dixiedistrict.org 

 
 

As you make your summer plans, itôs not too late to sign up for this yearôs Dixie Lakeside Harmony Weekend on July 20-

22 in Huntsville, AL at the University of Alabama-Huntsville! You donôt want to miss the great classes, coaching, late-night 

tag singing, camaraderie, etc. The Saturday night show will be held at Columbia High School in Huntsville and will feature A 

Mighty Wind, TNS, Prestige, and the Harmony Explosion Chorus! Quartets and choruses (15 or more singers) can receive 

coaching from some of the finest coaches in the Society. Classes offered include Vocal Production, Care of the Senior Voice, 

Marketing Your Chapter, etc.  

 

You can register online for DLHW at the District website ï www.dixiedistrict.org. If you have questions about DLHW, 

please contact Jim DeBusman, District VP of Music and Performance, at vp-music@dixiedistrict.org. The District Market-

place will also sell CDs, pitch pipes, District logo merchandise, and other popular items that you cannot do without! 

 
UAH is a great facility with comfortable lodging, good food, and close proximity to classes! You can discover more infor-

mation about UAH at www.uah.edu. Weôll see you in Huntsville in July after a great International Convention in Portland! 

Hope to see you in  

Portland to support all of our 
Dixie District competitors in 
the Chorus, College Quartet, 

and Quartet contests!!  

mailto:vp-marketing@dixiedistrict.org
http://www.dixiedistrict.org
mailto:vp-music@dixiedistrict.org
http://www.uah.edu


P a g e  2  D i x i e  T o w n  C r i e r  

Nashville Barbershoppers help build 

Habitat for Humanity house  

HARMONY IN THE COMMUNITYðSeveral members of the Barbershop Harmony Society head-
quarters staff organized a Habitat for Humanity house build in Nashville on May 19. The headquarters 
staff was assisted by a number of members of the Music City Chorus (including all four members of the 

7th and Broadway quartet) and various wives and family members in this volunteer effort. 
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